PERRY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FMA

EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

The Perry Board of Education believes that extracurricular activities are those activities that primarily involve students in other than classroom situations.

It is an honor and a privilege for students to participate in extracurricular activities such as the prom, field trips, assemblies, school dances, honor choir, student volunteer activities, the end-of-the-year track meet, class picnics, and class parties. Students who participate in extracurricular activities are representative of our student body. These privileges can be denied for any of the following reasons: classroom conduct, out-of-class conduct, excessive inschool suspensions, repeated office behavior referrals, or during suspension. These privileges will be lost only if determined to be an appropriate punishment after a meeting between the classroom teacher and the principal. The principal's decision will be final.

The extracurricular activities should be managed in such a manner as to bring out the maximum benefits with a minimum of interference with the regular curricular program. It will be the responsibility of the superintendent, with and through the faculty, to determine the activities to be carried on in accordance with regulations of the board. Therefore, the superintendent is directed to establish a regulation, subject to approval of the board, governing participation in extracurricular activities.

Adoption Date: July 7, 2008 Revision Date(s): Page 1 of 1